
M I D D L E  S C H O O L

A N N O U N C E M E N T S








Monday
                                                       May 16th, 2022                                                          

Day:A



8th grade football meeting in Mr. Tillotson room Tuesday during MTSS.



Congratulations to the Spirit Lake Middle School Boys track teams for finishing the season
on a high note at the Lakes Conference Track Meet. The 7th Grade Boys placed 2nd and the

8th Grade Boys took home the championship at the meet last Friday. 



There will be a meeting for all 6th graders who are interested in participating in middle
school cross country this coming fall on Tuesday, May 17th, at 12:10 PM in the new commons.

  
All library materials need to be returned Today.
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